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Metro Watershed Partners
Hamline University
1536 Hewitt Ave. MS-A1760
Saint Paul, MN 55104

Attention: Laura Jester
Bassett Creek Watershed Management Commission
P.O. Box 270825
Golden Valley, MN 55427
Date: 12/15/23

Project Title: Clean Water Minnesota

Description Cost

2024 Membership: Clean Water MN and Adopt-a-Drain $3,500.00

TOTAL $3,500.00

Benefits of membership
● You and your colleagues are invited to attend our monthly meetings, to network and share

information with other watershed education professionals and to hear monthly speakers on
topics relevant to our work. The Watershed Partners meet via Zoom on the second Wednesday
of the month from 9:30–11am.

● Join our listserv on Mobilize to receive meeting notifications and partner updates, message
with other partners, and send announcements. To be added to Mobilize, please email Ann
Zawistoski (azawistoski01@hamline.edu) and request to be added.

● Your organization will be listed as a supporting partner on cleanwatermn.org/about-us, and on
adopt-a drain.org when someone clicks on a drain in your service area, and on email
communication to adopters in your area.

● Access to an administrative portal that allows you to view and download data about adopted
drains and program participants in your area. Log in mn.adopt-a-drain.org/nova. Contact Ann
Zawistoski to get admin access.

● A customized annual report that includes summary data about adopted drains and program
participants in your area.

● Access to print resources to promote Adopt-a-Drain to residents in your area. View the
marketing guide here: ms4.adopt-a-drain.org/marketing-guide. Download promotional materials
from the Google Drive folder:
drive.google.com/drive/folders/1b6cLslTFI6xs9xHz2ZZTt8tLJ63rN0Bd.

● Access to the CWMN photo gallery with hundreds of high-quality photographs:
docs.google.com/document/d/1D5uxlkAuZUNj-SJZOSexNbAn_ExcjjvXaafDN9WLvE8/edit.

● Portable educational exhibits are available for free checkout. Find more at
cleanwatermn.org/partners/exhibit-check-out/.

● For an additional fee, Adopt-a-Drain participants in your area can receive yard signs and a
printed "welcome kit" in the mail. Please contact Ann Zawistoski for more information.

Duration of service: January 1 - December 31st, 2024. Unspent funds will rollover to support program activities in 2025.
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